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Causes of Hunger
Food is the most important resource other than water for us, humans. We need food to survive
through each day because food is the only thing that provides us with certain nutrients and energy
for us to carry out everyday tasks. Unlike what we may think, people fall prey to hunger, which is
caused by inequality of wealth, food policies, and climate.
Some of us may never think of food as a rare thing due to the fact that we, in developed countries,
can just head to the supermarket whenever we want. The rest of the people, though, don’t have the
luxury or money causing them to starve. Also, “we produce about enough food for about 10 billion
people each year” (Eric Holt Gimenez). Despite this, each year, at least 6 million children fall to
hunger (How Famine Works). This is absurd because this averages out to 17,000 children falling to
hunger each day. If we were to include adults into this number, it would double or possible even
triple this number.
One possible solution is revising food policies. The USDA “is working on reducing these numbers by
adding new policies that will eliminate food waste” (Food Safety News). One policy the USDA
created was making the food labeling process easier so that companies won’t have to discard the
food with labeling errors but rather just fix the labeling. The next one was testing the expiration date
of food and its condition, so it revises the expiration date to become longer, so it wouldn’t be thrown
out too soon. Another policy is examining labels by inspectors or people of the food company. If they
find out mislabelled labels, then, they could revise them and show that food lasts longer, so people
wouldn’t throw good food out, wasting food.
Climate is a big factor in causing food inequality. Certain regions can’t uphold crops because their
climate is too arid for agriculture. These regions have an extreme dry climate or dry season, along
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with a paucity of water. Also, some of these regions have winds brought from land, meaning that the
wind never picked out any water on its path, bringing no rain, but dry winds, which can be seen
particularly in Northern Africa. Other places face hunger also because of pests, which is technically
considered part of the climate due to “the pests following climates, which affect the season” (Nuru).
Like in Ethiopia, “swarms of locusts devour the rest of the crops that manage to survive” (Nuru).
Based on these plagues, countries can barely produce food for themselves, leaving many people
starving.
Many parts of the world are receiving an unequal distribution of food. This is caused by the
inequality of wealth, which stems from a country’s ability to grow food. Growing food is the most
basic part of a country’s economy then allowing industrialization because we need to have enough
food to feed the work force (United Nations University). Without food, people can’t work because
they don’t have the energy to do their everyday tasks. Without industrialization, there isn’t anything
to sell, meaning no money, and without money, this makes the country not able to pay to import
food, worsening the crisis overall. Developed countries have all of the money with corporate
businesses and global monopolies, to having the tech and weather that make it really easy for them
to provide food.
Food is essential for us, humans. A scarcity of food causes us to die in the masses, making it more
lethal than disease or war. Despite its importance, people lack food because of their constrained
economy; they don’t have the ability to grow food due to the climate and economy. Also, there’s an
inequality of food between rich countries and poor countries. It’s going to be a long and arduous
process, but through each effort made, we can fully stomp out hunger.
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